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June 1, 2004 
 
To: Rapid City Council Members 
 
From: Ted Vore – Acting Public Works Director 
 Dan Coon - Acting Engineering Division Manager 
 
Ref: Consultant Pre-selection Committee Report 
 
The Public Works Department  conducted Consultant Pre-selection Committee Meetings 
on May 17, 2004 and May 25, 2004 in accordance with the January 19, 2004 Policy for 
Technical Consultant Selection Process. The following information is provided as a result 
of those meetings: 
 

1. Project:   Tallent Street Water Main Reconstruction, CIP No. 50358 
 

 Selected Consultants: Alliance of Architects and Engineers, Dream Design 
International, Inc., FMG, Inc., Kadrmas, Lee and Jackson 

 
 Interview Team: Chairman - Joe Jagodzinski, Rod Johnson, Ted Vore, Don 

Brumbaugh, Dave Van Cleave 
 

2. Project:  East Anamosa Street Extension (Century to LaCrosse) 
   CIP No. 50316 
 
 Selected Consultants: Alliance of Architects and Engineers, CETEC Engineering 

Services, Inc. Kadrmas, Lee & Jackson, TSP Architects & 
Engineers 

 
 Interview Team: Chairman – Klare Schroeder, Patsy Horton, John Wagner, 

Dan Coon, Randy Nelson 
 
 
 

 


